
 
DATE:  February 1, 2011 

   

SUBJECT:  Impact of high-cost credit protection transactions on the 

assessment of capital adequacy. 

   

HIGHLIGHTS:  This letter provides direction to supervisory and banking 

organization staff on the potential impact of high-cost credit 

protection transactions on their assessment of a banking 

organization’s overall capital adequacy. 

   

DOCUMENT 

LOCATION: 

 http://www.federalreserve.gov/boarddocs/srletters/2011/sr1101.h

tm 

   

FURTHER      

INFORMATION: 

  

Timothy Bosch, Vice President 

Banking Supervision and Regulation Department 

(314) 444-8440, or 1-800-333-0810, ext. 448440 
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